
Hello Goodnoe Grizzlies!  

We know you are all excited for the end of the school year and ready to begin a 
fun-filled summer! Before you head out the door on the last day of school, we wanted to 
let you know about a special school wide project… 

                                               Rocky's Spectacular Summer! 

 

-Every student will receive a picture of Rocky on a popsicle stick.  

-Bring Rocky along on all of your summer adventures: family vacations, lounging at the 
pool, playing with friends, BBQs, camping, reading a book, etc.  

-Take a picture of you and Rocky (or just Rocky) during your summer adventure 

-Fill out the Google Form (via the QR code) to submit your picture. Please limit your 
submission to one photo.  

 

-All pictures will be included in a slideshow during the beginning of the school year 

We cannot wait to see your summer adventures with Rocky! And remember…be 
respectful, be responsible, be safe! 

 

Sincerely,  

The Goodnoe Staff 


